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CMBC Preschool Newsletter
November 2017

	Welcome back!
We hope you’ve had a lovely half term – not long until Christmas now!
Over the past term we have been learning all about ‘Ourselves’ and ‘Our Senses’ and all things Autumn. We really enjoyed our Autumn leaf hunt to the park too. We also had great fun learning about Diwali. 

This term we will be focusing on Fireworks and Nursery Rhymes, before looking at Winter time and Christmas! We will continue to improve our listening skills and having fun with musical instruments in our phonics sessions during the afternoons too. 

	Don’t Forget…

Please bring your child to preschool with a warm, waterproof coat and a pair of wellington boots. We spend a lot of time outside, even during cold weather! 
Please also ensure that names are written on all bags, coats and boots
	Important Dates

  Mon 30th Oct – Back to Preschool
Fri 17th Nov – Dress as a Nursery Rhyme Character!
Wed 20th Dec – Christmas Service and Last day of term
Thur 4th Jan – Back to Preschool 

	Special Events/Activities/News

The week beginning Mon 17th Nov is ‘World Nursery Rhyme Week!’ We are planning to plan all of our activities around traditional nursery rhymes and will be dressing up on the Friday 17th as our favourite characters! 

We are also planning a Christmas Nativity to be performed at the Christmas Service on Wed 20th Dec. We will try to include all of the children, regardless of the days they attend. More information will be given closer to Christmas. 

	Reminders

If your child is having a packed lunch, please make sure that they contain healthy food options. Children tend to see ‘goodies’ and ignore their sandwiches.
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